
DATE:  January 20, 2022

TOPIC:  Raptor Technologies, LLC Subscription Renewal Agreement

PREPARED BY:  Jordan Stephen

Recommended for:
☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
The District’s Agreement with Raptor Technologies, LLC is up for renewal. The District has used Raptor’s 

Visitor Management System for the past seven years to enhance building security by checking a visitor’s 

government issued photo ID against national databases of registered sex offenders as well as a custom list 

of prohibited persons and the system provides temporary badges that identify the visitor’s name, date, and 

purpose of visit.

District Legal Counsel reviewed the Subscription Agreement and commented that past renewal included a 

“Subscription Agreement” which was revised to address our non-SOPPA concerns and found and found the 

rest of the Agreement acceptable.  Since no student data is being captured with this product, SOPPA does 

not apply.

Fiscal Impact:
$2,975 ($595 per location) for the usage and support of the Raptor Technologies Product.

    The District paid Raptor Technologies, LLC $2,750 in 2021-2022

Recommendation:
It is the Administrative recommendation that the Finance Committee concurs to recommend to the Board of 

Education to approve the Renewal Agreement with Raptor Technologies, LLC for Visitor Management 

System in the amount of $2,975 from February 1, 2022 to February 1, 2023. 

Executive Summary
Finance Committee Meeting


